

Miss Dunn; Mrs Martin; Mrs Moran; Mrs Whalley; Mrs Smart, Mrs Dodson

Website: http://www.corpuschristirainford.co.uk

Friday, 20th July 2018

Hello Everyone,

This is the Foundation Unit's last newsletter of the school year. This week the children have been showing us what they have achieved in Nursery and Reception, talked about what they have liked the most, who their friends are and what they hope to achieve in their next class.

We talked about what to expect in Y1 in preparation for their transition day on Friday, which they thoroughly enjoyed.

On Thursday afternoon we welcomed our new Reception children for their transition afternoon. Well done everyone for settling so quickly.

All the teachers and assistants wish the children 'good luck' in their new classes and have thoroughly enjoyed teaching them over the last school year.

Race for Life, Tuesday 24th July. Please send in your £2 as soon as possible. Thank you.

On Wednesday, 25th July we will be having our Fun Day with Dozy Dave and the Ultimate Party People. Children need to be in uniform and ALL Nursery children need to bring a packed lunch. Reception children on school dinners will be provided with a packed lunch. All Nursery children should be collected by 2.30pm for the Whole School Picnic which begins at 2.30pm-3.30pm, when school finishes for the summer holidays. Details for the school picnic are in the main school newsletter

CASPERS - from September 2018 the cost of Breakfast Club will increase to £4 per child. The cost of After School Club will remain unchanged.

Please note there is NO ASC on Wednesday 25th July.

Tuesday 4th September 2018 - Reception children should come to school for 10.00am and line up on the Playground.

Wednesday 5th September 2018 - Nursery children to start at 9.00am.

Snack money will continue to be £10 per half term. Please pay this promptly to ensure this provision continues.

Have a lovely summer, stay safe and have fun. See you in September.

CCPSFA

On Monday evening it was an honour for PSFA members to be able to present Year 6 with their personalised Hoodies and Jackets purchased from PSA funds. The hard work that goes into fund raising throughout the year is worth it when we see the children looking so happy.

Our final meeting of the year will be held on Monday, 23rd July at 6.30pm. We will be meeting at the Derby Arms in Rainford and everyone is welcome to come along. We will be providing feedback on the Gala Day and looking forward to forthcoming events in the next school year. We are a friendly bunch so come on down and give your opinion.

We are holding a Ceilidh/Barn Dace at the Junction Pub on Friday, 28th September. This is always a popular event. More information will be sent out in the new term but save the date in your diary and polish those dancing shoes.

We are now registered with Easyfundraising, a great site where you can help Corpus Christi PSFA raise funds simply by doing your everyday online shopping! There are over 3,300 big name retailers included, such as Amazon, Argos, John Lewis, ASOS, Booking.com, eBay, Boden and M&S. Every time you shop, we receive a small donation to say 'thank you!' It's completely free and over £20M has been raised for causes just like us so far. We want raise as much as possible so please sign up and help us at https://www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/corpuschristiptsfa/

Would you like to win some money in our school lottery? Then join our 100 Club for your chance to win a cash prize each month. Registration forms are available at the school office.

Please remember to check out our Corpus Christi PSFA Facebook page over the summer for more news and updates.